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This Should not go ahead,

The applicant's conduct is shameful and is building a toxic factory in a regional area near waterways that are
sacred to the Gundungurra people. There are so many faults in the feasibility studies, from extremely visible Al
written documents to improper environmental studies, and should not have been let
past any area of government. Some of the main concerns are the fact that the roads in the area cannot support
100 trucks but they also cannot provide an area for firetrucks to have an effective position to firefight if it was
to catch alight , which there is a high risk of. the toxic chemicals that will be released with its burning will cause
illness and extreme pollution. The wingecaribee river and Whites creek are in close proximity to the site and
they feed directly into sydney's drinking water catchment. These waterways are also sacred to Gundungurra
people and building the factory is stepping away from reconcilliation.

These are some of the reasons against
This must be considered

#NOTTHERIGHTSITE






